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To provide a loving home for homeless  
and abandoned boys in Nairobi, Kenya. 
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$10 a Week 

Life4Kids now provides for thirty-five boys. Recently, 
costs have escalated (see 
story below).  You have read 
our pleas for support. We still 
have two unsponsored boys. 
Will you step forward today to 
help? $40 per week for a full 
sponsorship; $20 per week for 
a ½; $10 per week for ¼. 
Please consider! 

Costs are Rising 

We recently received this message from Executive 
Director Jane Wasike: “Life in Kenya is very 
expensive right now as compared to the last few 

months. Last week the 
President signed a 
financial bill that has put 
more financial burdens on 
the common citizens. The 
prices for commodities 
have gone so high, life has 
become so expensive. For 
example. cooking gas was 
at 2,200, now is at 2,700 
kshs [Kenyan Shillings]; 
Cooking oil 20 litres is at 

4,900 kshs from 3,300 kshs.  This will cause our 
budget to go so high....” 

Other News from Nairobi 

Jane reports: “We are all doing well. The children … 
returned to school for the first 
term. The new boys [the 
three recent additions] have 
been trained and prepared 
enough, they are now ready 
to go to school. We have 
budgeted for their schooling 
in the August budget.” 

Graduation is a Big Deal 

… even if you’re graduating from Kindergarten. Two 
of our young grads shown here now enter Grade 1. 
Their “brothers” celebrated!   

Family Portrait 

And you thought you had a problem fitting everyone 
into the family portrait.  These are the twenty-five 
boys under the age of 
18 who live in the 
Life4Kids home in 
Nairobi, Kenya.  

 
 
 
 

Meet Pastor Martin Giebel 

Each month we introduce you to 
one of the leaders of Life4Kids, 
whether serving in Kenya, Norway, 
or Canada. This month we feature 
Canadian Director Pastor Martin 
Giebel. Martin was born in Germany 
and ordained there as a Lutheran 

Pastor. Today he serves as Pastor at St. Mark’s 
Anglican-Lutheran Church in Midland. 

Message from Jane 

As we did last month, we leave the last word to Jane 
who recently wrote: “I am always grateful for all your 
sacrifice, love and commitment towards this noble 
job. Words cannot express how all the staff and the 
children feel. Thank you for choosing to change 
lives.” 


